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DECR chairman meets with Apostolic Nuncio in Russia

On September 1, 2021, head of the DECR Metropolitan Hilarion of Volokolamsk met with Apostolic
Nuncio in the Russian Federation Archbishop Geovanni di’Agnello, at the Department for External
Church Relations of the Moscow Patriarchate. 

They discussed the progress made in the implementation of current joint projects of the Russian
Orthodox Church and the Roman Catholic Church in social, cultural and educational areas. 

They stressed the importance of preserving the established high level of cooperation, which is of special
importance due to the development of charity service of the two largest Christian Churches in the world
in the situation of COVID-19 pandemic. 
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